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This event will support community members interested in 
discussing community concerns surrounding the hiring of a 
new Champaign Police Chief.  The conversation will be 
guided by community members and will focus on what is 
wanted and needed in a Police Chief in our community.  

The event will be an opportunity for the community to 
provide questions focused on the community concerns that 
may be used by the Search Committee at the public “Meet & 
Greet” with the final 4 candidates on December 8 
sponsored by the NAACP.   

” C.H.I.E.F.S. – Community Helping In the Efforts on Finding Solutions 

Community Conversations 

 

Sponsored by 

* the first in a series of events focused on community, dialogue, and new ideas 

v Light 
refreshments 

provided 

December 5 
5:30 – 7:30 p.m. 

Douglass Branch Library 

 

About C.H.I.E.F.S. 

Join us! 


